Rosenberg Corey

From: Briana Staples <briana.staples@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:50 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Portland supports HB 2004!!!

Hello,

I'm writing to urge you to support HB 2004 in this time of crisis!!

No cause evictions and outlandish rent increases are putting Portland renters ON THE STREETS!

Remove the ban on local rent control ordinances. Set up a just-cause eviction statute that would keep people from being
kicked out of their homes for no reason! Provide some amount of relocation assistance to renters who are evicted
without cause, statewide!

Sincerely,
A renter



